
YEAR 7 STEPS: MATHEMATICS               Term 1.1: Analysing and Displaying Data & Number Skills 

 

 
Analysing and Displaying Data Number Skills 

 Displaying  Interpreting Averages Place Value Rounding Calculations 

0-1   
Find the range from 

a set of ordered 
data. 

Order positive 
and negative 

integers. 

Round positive 
whole numbers 

to 10,100 or 
1000. 

Add, subtract, 
multiply and divide 

positive and negative 
integers. Use 

doubling, halving and 
column procedures. 

1 

Construct a simple 
bar chart 

Answer 
simple 

questions 
from a bar 

chart 

Find the range from 
a small set of data. 

Identify what 
each digit 

represents in 
positive decimals. 

Use > or < 
correctly between 

two decimals. 

 

Extend written 
methods. Multiply and 
divide integers by 10 

and 100. Add and 
subtract decimals. 

1-2 
Produce 

comparative bar 
charts, pictograms 

and frequency 
tables for discrete 
data. Construct a 

line graph. 

Justify 
appropriate 
diagrams, 

graphs and 
charts. 

Calculate the mean, 
median, mode and 
range for discrete 

data. Find the modal 
class for a small set 
of grouped discrete 

data. 

Understand and 
compare decimal 

notation. 
Compare two or 

more simple 
fractions. 

Approximate 
before carrying 
out addition or 

subtraction. 
Round decimals 
to nearest whole 

number. 

Multiply and divide 
decimals by 10, 100, 
1000 and explain the 
effect. Multiply by 0. 
Understand division 
and multiplication to 
whole numbers and 

decimals. 

2 

Use information 
provided to 

complete a two-
way table. 

Produce a simple 
pie chart. 

Extract data 
from 

frequency 
tables and 

simple 
diagrams. 

Group data 
where 

appropriate. 

Identify the median, 
mode, mean and 

range from a 
frequency table. 

Recognise when to 
use mean, median, 

mode, range. 

Add and subtract 
decimals. Order 

and compare 
numbers using > 
and < including 

negatives, 
decimals, 

fractions and 
percentages. 

Make 
approximations 
using a variety 
of ways. Work 
with numbers 

rounded to 1 or 
2 decimal places 

Add and subtract 
negative integers with 
positive integers. Add 

and subtract 
decimals. Begin to 
add and subtract 

fractions with 
common 

denominators. 



2-3 

Design and use 
two-way tables for 

discrete data. 
Identify and 

explain discrete 
and continuous 
data. Produce a 
compound bar 

chart. 

Compare 
information 

from 
diagrams, 

graphs and 
tables. 

Interpret data 
from more 

complex bar 
charts and 

explain how 
data can be 
misleading. 

Calculate the mid-
interval value. 

Compare 
distributions from 
two sets of data. 

Multiply and 
divide decimals, 

positive and 
negative. 

Round numbers 
to nearest 
significant 

figures. 

Add mixed number 
fractions. Estimate 

answers using 
BIDMAS. Multiply by 

0.1 and 0.01 

3 

Create a stem and 
leaf diagram. 
Identify the 
relationship 

between an angle 
and a pie chart. 

Interpret 
diagrams 

with different 
sized 

samples. 
Discuss data 
and come to 
conclusions. 

Identify and explain 
anomalies (outliers). 
Understand and use 
the word ‘estimate’ 
when appropriate. 

Order fractions by 
converting to 

decimals. 
Understand the 
effect of dividing 
or multiplying a 

number between 
0 and 1. 

Identify upper 
and lower 
bounds for 
rounding 

discrete and 
continuous data. 
Identify a variety 

of ways of 
finding an 

approximate 
answer. 

Multiply and divide by 
decimals. Recognise 
relationships between 
operations, including 
reverse operations. 

Use column methods 
to add, subtract and 
multiply integers and 

decimals. 

4 

Construct on 
paper, and using 
ICT, frequency 
diagrams for 

grouped data. 

Identify 
which 

diagrams are 
more useful, 

when and 
why. 

Identify the mean, 
median, mode from 

a variety of 
diagrams and 

charts. Estimate the 
median from a 

grouped frequency 
table, 

Identify and 
understand 

numbers written 
in standard form. 

Use rounding to 
check 

reasonableness 
of answers. 

Estimate two 
step 

calculations. 

Identify and 
understand and use 
powers, roots and 
reciprocals. Solve 
problems involving 

addition and 
subtraction with 

fractions, including 
mixed numbers. 

5 Use venn 
diagrams. 
Construct 
cumulative 

frequency tables 

Interpret and 
analyse 

information in 
a range of 

Calculate possible 
and missing values 

when given the 
average. Identify the 

Write numbers in 
standard form 
index. Order 
numbers in 

standard form. 

Identify upper 
and lower 

bounds of a 
measurement. 
Recognise why 

Solve problems 
involving division of 
fractions and whole 

numbers. 



and cumulative 
frequency graphs. 

linear 
graphs. 

best average to use 
for a set of data. 

Convert between 
large and small 

numbers in index 
form. 

these 
measurements 

may be 
inaccurate. 

6 
Know the 

appropriate use of 
histograms and 

identify the 
differences 
between 

histograms and 
bar charts. 

Interpret and 
analyse – 

describe how 
one variable 
changes in 
relation to 
another. 

Find the median, 
quartiles and 

interquartile range 
for large sets of 
grouped data. 

Represent using a 
box plot. 

Add, subtract, 
multiply and 

divide in standard 
form. Estimate 

answers in 
standard form. 

Calculate upper 
and lower 

bounds of 2d 
measurements, 

including 
perimeter. 

Use inequality 
notation to 

specify errors 
due to truncation 

or rounding. 

Solve more 
challenging problems 

involving four 
operations with mixed 

numbers, fractions 
and decimals. 

7 
Know the 

appropriate use of 
histograms and 

identify the 
differences 
between 

histograms and 
bar charts. 

 

Compare 
distributions and 

measures using box 
plots/cumulative 

frequency graphs 
and form to find 

averages. Estimate 
the mean from a 

histogram. 

 

Calculate upper 
and lower 
bounds of 

calculations that 
involve 

subtraction and 
division. 

 

8 Use and 
understand 

frequency density. 
Construct 

histograms with 
unequal class 

width. 

 

Use and understand 
frequency density. 

Estimate the median 
from a histogram 

with unequal class 
width. 

 

Calculate upper 
and lower 
bounds of 
compound 

measurements. 
Eg: Density. 

 

9 
  

Work out the mean 
from histograms. 

   

 


